
October 9—St. Luke Food Pantry @ 8a-12p 
October 13—Student Huntsville Trip 
October 13—Lee County Assoc Meeting—6:30p @ Calvary 
October 18—Movie Night at Ballard Park—7p 
October 23-24—Sr. Adult Camp Shelby Trip 
October 26—Student Fundraiser Meal 
October 26—Student Choir to Batesville, MS 
October 27-28— Mississippi Baptist Convention 
October 30—Trunk or Treat—6-8p 

Weekly Opportunities 
 

Sunday:   Sunday School—9:00a 
    Worship—10:00a 
    Student Choir—4p 
    Student D-Groups—5p 
           

Wednesday:  Bible Study—10:00a & 6:00p 
          Wednesday Night Meal—5p 
          Kidz Choir—5:30p 
          Awana—6p 
          Upper Room (College/Career)—6p 
          Youth Bible Study—6:00p 
          Worship Choir Rehearsal—7:15p 

For the Record:   

August Budget Need: $63,206.70  

Budget Receipts: $59,295.28 

Office Hours:  Monday—Thursday 8:30 am—2:00 p.m. 
CLOSED FRIDAY! 

Shane McGivney, Senior Pastor, smcgivney@beldenbaptistchurch.com 
David LeCompte, Worship Pastor, dlecompte@beldenbaptistchurch.com 

Chris Terry, Student Pastor, cterry@beldenbaptistchurch.com  
Paul Worsham, Children and Family Pastor, pdworsham@hotmail.com 

Teddy James, Senior Adults Pastor, teddy.james.sr@gmail.com 
Alison Frederick, Fin. Administrator, afrederick@beldenbaptistchurch.com 

 
4121 McCullough Blvd.  Belden, MS 38826 ~ 662-842-6341 

Website:  www.beldenbaptistchurch.com 

Mission Statement 

To build relationships that lead  people to become    
passionate followers of Christ. 

October 9th 

 

8a-noon 

2653 S. Eason Blvd 

Tupelo, MS 

662-687-4500 

Wednesdays 

@ 6-7:15p 

Contact Pastor Paul to volunteer! 
Sign-up Sheet in the foyer! 

 

Please donate Candy into the buckets  



From the Pastor’s Desk 
Dear Faith Family, 

I am looking forward to being back in the office on October 14! I am extremely thankful for the sabbatical you 
granted me. It has truly been a gift to step away for a season of rest and renewal. During this time, I was able to read 
several books that stirred my heart and mind, spend quality time with my family, and recharge for the work the Lord 
has set before us. Thank you for your prayers and encouragement—God has used this time in a powerful way to  
prepare me for what’s ahead. 

One of the opportunities I am especially excited about is the launch of our Men’s Warrior Disciple Chal-
lenge on Sunday, October 26 at 5 PM. Men, this will be a time to grow deeper in Christ, strengthen our walk, and 
challenge each other to live as godly leaders in our homes, church, and community. I want to personally invite you 
to come—and don’t come alone! Bring a friend or two with you. Let’s step into this together as brothers who are 
serious about following Christ. 

As we move into this new season, I also want to challenge every member of Belden Baptist to plug into a D-Group. 
Discipleship is at the heart of who we are as a church. It’s not just about gathering on Sundays—it’s about “Doing 
Life Together for Christ.” D-Groups give us the opportunity to study the Word, hold each other accountable, and 
walk together as we grow in maturity in Christ. 

I can’t wait to see all that God has in store for us this fall. Let’s continue to live on mission, build Kingdom families, 

and pursue Christ together with passion.           

             With love in Christ, 

             Pastor Shane 

Starting Oct. 26 

@ 5p 

Meal included 

October 23-24 

Tour of Armament & Museum 

Meal at All Ranks Club 

20 spots 
$70 double occupancy / $140 single room 


